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Date: 9th December 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
It has been a very busy term and Christmas is fast approaching. The children have been enjoying 
lots of festive learning this week and are looking forward to us all seeing their Christmas 
performances. 
 
As the end of term approaches it is with sadness, I inform you that Mrs White will be leaving us 
after 30 fabulous years teaching at Linaker. Fortunately, she is not leaving education for good but 
is going to use her experience as a teaching assistant. I am sure that you will all join me in saying 
a huge thank you to Mrs White for all that she has done at Linaker Primary and wish her every 
success in her new venture.  
 
I am sure she will be missed especially by the children in year 1 but they will be pleased to hear 
that Mrs Howard will be teaching all week in class 1WH from January which will allow Mrs 
Worthington, our assistant Headteacher, to work closely with Mrs Lavelle and teach Thursday and 
Friday in class 1LW.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and wish you all a very 
safe and happy Christmas holiday.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jan Holmes 
 
Headteacher  
 


